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& From: LC Network Notice
<lc-bulletin@Iclark.edu>

Date: September 28, 2023

(9/28/23) Network Connectivity Update

We are aware of network connectivity issues impacting the campus. IT is actively investigating the
issue and working with our vendors to find a resolution.

The issue seems to be isolated to the Chrome browser. If you are experiencing connectivity problems
we recommend restarting your computer and utilizing Firefox or Safari as your web browser.

Thank you for your patience as we work to resolve this issue.
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